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I checked with Don Heidary, Pacific Chair of Club Development.  Don is doing a few things, but does not 
have a formal committee; so until requested by Pacific, I will not try to replace our vacancy left by Paul 
Murphy.  
 
Clint Benton and John Bitter were on the ballot at the HOD meeting for volunteer of the year.  Results 
will be announced at the award banquet. 

Starting in 2018 season, USA-S allows a Flex Swim Membership at a reduced fee which allows 
attending up to 2 swim meets.  How to control that?  Part of Laurie's registration file check? 

 


